Ariana Costa

From: Tracy Ahmadian <tvahmadian@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 6, 2025 1:45 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: H5225 The Protected Spaces Act

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,
| am a resident of Smithfield.

| am writing in support of H5225 the bill that prohibits immigration enforcement
In Rl schools. We must protect all our students. Allowing emigration enforcement in our school does not serve the goal
of educating our students. Let’s protect and respect all our students by creating a safe environment.

| demand the members of those committee to pass this bill H5225 to the floor for a vote.

Moving forward together,

Tracy Ahmadian

“Never doubt, that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the
only thing that ever has.”

Margaret Mead



